From:

"Carole Sprenkle" <sprenkle38@comcast.net>

To:

<commentletters@waterboards.ca.gov>

Date:

Tue, Jun 12, 2007 10:55 AM

Subject:

Commet Letters-Suction Dredge Mining

Dear State Water Resources Control Board

Please vote in our favor so that we may continue to dredge in the waters of California. I have been dredging in the waters of California for about forty years, a little less now because of age. During those years the fish and I have become real friends, they always followed behind the dredge so as to find food to eat. Also as the hole got deeper they would join us in the deeper and colder water. In the warm waters of July and August many fish enjoyed the deeper and cooler water of these holes until once again we would get the rain and snow melt that would refill the holes and leave the river bottom as if no man had ever been there.

To really see that dredging is good for the fish and does no harm, just get on a bathing suit and join a dredger in the water. I'am sure that any dredger will welcome you.

Thank You

Paul J. Sprenkle

2182 Austin Ave.

Clovis, Ca 93611

6/12/07 Workshop Suction Dredge Mining Deadline: 6/22/07 Noon

